
Patz Meeting Minutes- April 16, 2024 

Opened with Prayer from Mr. G.  

School Dance-  
       Everyone had a rootin’ tootin’ good time!! Thank you to everyone that helped with the set up, 
snacks, music, pictures for voting, clean up and everyone that dressed up! Congratulations to the 
winners of the costume contest (Shout out to Mom and Dad (Ricky and Lisa Gentz)!!  
 
Donuts w/Dad (May 3rd) and Muffins w/Mom (May 10th)-  
    Set up will take place the night before each event. Doors will open at 7am. We are asking the 
special guests to stay with their child until they can go to their classrooms at 7:40 or kids can wait in 
entry way starting at 7:30. We also encourage guests to stay for chapel which is at church around 
8:10.  
 
Teacher Appreciation Week- May 6th- May 10th 
    Continue to have note in chronicle reminding parents to get in donations by April 25th and to 
contact Candy if you would like to help with any part of it. More details will be shared soon as to 
what we are doing for the teachers.  
 
Gift Cards for graduating families- 
   Cassie will take care of this. Presenting them at Spring Concert.  
 
Pool Party this summer-  
   Patz is talking about having a pool party at Columbus Aquatic Center. Tentative date is August 11th. 
More details will be provided after May Patz meeting.  
 
4th of July- 
   4th of July will be here before we know it! If anyone would like to help with the 4th of July float, there 
will be a meeting on June 4th at 6pm in Mr. G’s classroom. Teachers are working on getting some 
things together for the kids to potentially get decorations done before the end of the school year to 
use on the float. If you have any ideas or suggestions for the float, please let Cassie or Amy know.  
 
Last Day of School-  
    That’s right!! There’s about 5 weeks of school left! Patz will be serving a hot dog lunch for the last 
day of school. We will be looking for donations for the food and help with getting hot dogs cooked 
and serving the food to the kids. A sign-up genius will be provided soon.  
 
Free Cycle-  
   Free Cycle will be May 25th and 26th. Reach out to Tina for any questions.  
 
Next Meeting Date: Tuesday, May 14th at 6:00PM in Mr. Grambsch’s classroom 
 
Closed with the Lord’s prayer and adjourned at 6:55pm. 
Respectfully submitted, 
Candy Watters, Fill-in PATZ Secretary for the month of April 


